
Good	Morning	Algebra	I	Students! 
	 
I	want	to	start	off	by	saying	how	much	I	miss	each	of	you!	This	is	an	unprecedented	time	in	our	
country,	and	I	think	I	speak	for	all	of	us	at	GHS	when	I	say	that	I	cannot	wait	for	this	to	be	over. 
	 
While	our	district	is	working	on	next	steps,	they	have	asked	that,	during	this	time	of	closure,	we	
provide	you	have	the	opportunity	to	further	your	learning.		This	means	that	any	work	assigned	
during	this	time	will	not	be	counted	for	a	grade	and	it	is	not	required;	however,	it	is	highly	
encouraged	that	each	of	you	keep	working	and	pushing	to	learn	more	even	when	you’re	home! 
	 
Because	of	this,	I	have	assigned	several	assignments	on	Khan	Academy.		If	any	of	the	you	would	like,	
you	can	visit	the	websitehttps://www.khanacademy.org/join/Y9BHG74H	on	any	device	that	has	
internet.		If	you	already	have	a	Khan	Academy	account,	you’ll	be	able	to	use	your	existing	login.		If	
not,	you’ll	have	to	create	one.	Once,	you’ve	logged	on,	you’ll	need	to	email	me	so	that	I	can	assign	
work	for	you!	If	they	skip	this	step,	I	will	not	be	able	to	verify	that	you’ve	done	the	work!	In	
addition,	this	will	help	me	differentiate	for	each	student,	so	that	you’re	not	working	on	skills	that	
you’ve	already	mastered. 
	 
I		encourage	each	of	you	to	take	part	in	this	opportunity!	I	don’t	know	what’s	going	to	happen	over	
the	course	of	the	next	few	weeks,	and	it	would	be	beneficial	for	each	of	you	if	you	brushed	up	a	bit	
on	your	skills!		If	you	have	any	trouble,	feel	free	to	email	me	and	I’ll	get	back	to	you	ASAP!		Again,	I	
cannot	wait	to	be	back	in	the	classroom	with	each	of	you.	 
	 
Hopefully,	I’ll	see	you	soon! 
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